
1st May 2018 
 

 
To: Parents of Year 11 GCSE Music pupils 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

GCSE Music revision session – Wednesday 30th May 2018 
 
I will be running a Year 11 GCSE Music revision session during May half-term on Wednesday 30th May. 
The session will run from 10.00am until 3.00pm in the Music Room. 
 
The session will consist of planned revision activities aimed at preparing pupils for the appraising exam. 
Pupils are advised to bring water and a packed lunch. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below if you wish your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Thompson 
Head of Music 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

GCSE Music revision session – Wednesday 30th May 2018 
 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I would like my child to attend the GCSE Music revision session on Wednesday 30th May.  
 
 
Signed : ____________________________________________  Date: _____________ 
 

Please return this slip to Mr Thompson by 11th May 2018 


